
O'DEA EARLE 

October 7, 2016 

Ms. G. Cheryl Blundon 
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 12040 
St. John's, NL A1A 5B2 

Ladies & Gent!emen: 

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro Application - 2017 Capital Budget Application 

Having reviewed all documentation, including RFJ Replies filed in relation to the above noted 
application, please note that no submissions will be filed by the Consumer Advocate. 

A copy of the letter has been forwarded directly to the parties listed below. 

Yours very truly, 

TJ/cel 

cc: Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro 
P.O. Box 12400 
500 Columbus Drive 
St. John's, NL A1B 4K7 
Attention: Tracey Pennell, Senior Legal Counsel 

Newfoundland Power 
P.O. Box 8910 
55 Kenmount Road 
St. John's, NL A 1 B 3P6 
Attention: Gerard Hayes, Senior Legal Counsel 

Vale Newfoundland and Labrador Limited 
clo Cox & Palmer 
Suite 1000, Scotia Centre 

323 Duckworth Street I P.O . Box 5955 I St. John's. NL I A1C 5X4 

t. 709-726-3524 I f. 709-726-9600 I www.odeaearle .ca 



235 Water Street 
St. John's, NL A 1 C 1 B6 
Attention: Thomas J. O'Reilly, a.c. 

Industrial Customer Group 
clo Stewart McKelvey 
Cabot Place, 100 New Gower Street 
P.O. Box 5038 
St. John's, NL A1C 5V3 
Attention: Paul Coxworthy 
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